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MEMO 
To:  Pastors, Parochial Administrators, Vicars, Deacons, and Parish Staff 
From:  John Watkins 
Date:  July 6, 2021 
Subject:  2021 Missionary Cooperative Appeal (MCA) 
 
 
Dear Pastors, Parochial Vicars, Administrators, Deacons, and Parish Staff, 
 
Our Annual Diocesan Missionary Cooperative Appeal is already underway. This annual 
appeal helps unite the Diocese of Sacramento with the Universal Church and to emanate 
mission awareness among the people of the Diocese of Sacramento.  
 
As a reminder, during this month of July, parishes will be expected to take up a special 
collection. Each parish may select the weekend in July that best suits their needs.   
 
Thank you for your continued support and generosity to the Universal Church through 
the Annual Missionary Cooperative Appeal. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Laura Rios at lrios@scd.org or call 916-733-
0251. 

 
Respectfully, 

 

John Watkins 
Director, Catholic Charities & Social Concerns 
Diocese of Sacramento 
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